
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Reference: Directive 2014/30/EU 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
As a replacement cartridges supplier: 
 
We confirm that the European Directive 2014/30/EU does not apply to toner cartridges or inkjet consumables 
sold and discarded independently from the applicable printer as these are not by itself capable of any 
electromagnetic interference in communications of any kind.  
 
As a remanufacturing/repairing company: 
 
CE marking does not apply to second hand and repaired equipment provided that equipment has been 
previously placed on the market within the EU.  
Where equipment is refurbished, repaired or remanufactured in accordance with the original, the 
requirements for the second hand equipment apply and products keep the original certifications. 
 
 

 
Yours Sincerely 
 

  
 
 
 
José Araújo 
 
(Technical Manager) 
 
04-01-2019 


